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Background



The Office of AIDS Research (OAR) is requesting a check for $90,000 to support the 20th International Conference on Antiviral Research (ICAR) sponsored by the International Society for Antiviral Research (ISAR).  This meeting will convene in Palm Springs, California on April 29 – May 3, 2007.  These funds will assist with transportation cost for key conference speakers and young investigators to meet with colleagues to exchange new information and establish potential collaborations.  

Description of Work



The Contractor will perform the following tasks:

1. Issue a check  for $90,000

2. Make check Payable to: 
ISAR – ICAR

